Mike Works

From: Yolo County <yolocounty@yolocounty.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 4:39 PM **To:** Yolo County 2021 Redistricting

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* 2021 Redistricting Comment

2021 Redistricting Comment

Submission #: 1072459

IP Address:

Submission Date: 07/22/2021 4:38

Survey Time: 2 minutes, 40 seconds

You have a new online form submission.

Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Name

Phone

Email

Comment

I would like to comment on the proposed redistricting and ask that the commission consider eliminating the portion of Woodland that is included in the 5th district. In the last redistricting in 2011 the 5th district was changed to include parts of Woodland while pulling Winters from the 5th district. This was rationalized for a number of reasons, but it effectively changed the politics of our district-giving a part of Woodland a hand in determining who is elected to represent our rural interests

Attachment

Section Break

Thank you, Yolo County

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.

[THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE YOLO COUNTY. PLEASE USE CAUTION AND VALIDATE THE AUTHENTICITY OF THE EMAIL PRIOR TO CLICKING ANY LINKS OR PROVIDING ANY INFORMATION. IF YOU ARE UNSURE, PLEASE CONTACT THE HELPDESK (x5000) FOR ASSISTANCE]